DRESS CODE:
Ideally, clothes and shoes should be able to be put on and taken off independently by your child. Although teachers will help when necessary, please provide "practice time" at home. 

NO LICENSED CHARACTERS PLEASE.
The Montessori classroom is a peaceful, reality-based environment; therefore we ask that all children's lunchboxes, water bottles, clothing, shoes, nap items, etc. be free of any licensed characters. Any of these items with Star Wars, superheroes, Minecraft, Disney, TV/Movie/ Video games, etc. must stay at home. Should a child arrive out of dress clothes, an email/note will be sent to parents as a reminder. 

"Light up" shoes tend to be very distracting at school; please save them for weekend use only. Flip-flops can prove to be hazardous while running on the playground; it's best if they stay at home also. Sandals that come with a strap around ankles provide more security and are allowed. 
